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IN THIS NEWSLETTER 

This is the third newsletter 

about the GOLDEN SKILLS 

project. 

It contains information about 

the successful LTTA in Opava 

and meeting in Torrevieja, 

current development of the 

project, and our next steps! 

ABOUT THE PROJECT 

Let's begin by reiterating the essence of the GOLDEN SKILLS 

project. Its primary aim is to equip parents with the 

necessary tools and knowledge to effectively educate their 

children about finance and enhance their financial literacy. 

Financial literacy, being a fundamental competency, 

deserves equal recognition alongside other forms of literacy. 

It plays a crucial role in fostering inclusion and should be 

acknowledged as an essential skill. 

MOOC PLATFORM 

We are thrilled to announce the 

launch of our online learning 

portal! Experience the platform 

firsthand by visiting this link: 

goldenskillsplatform.eu 

 

Discover educational materials 

specifically designed for 

parents, empowering them to 

become financial educators 

within their families. Our 

platform offers interactive 

infographics and resources, 

equipping parents with the 

tools and knowledge needed to 

nurture financial literacy. 

LTTA IN OPAVA 

The Learning, Teaching, and Training Activity (LTTA) for 

Golden Skills successfully took place in the city of Opava, 

Czech Republic, spanning from the 19th to the 21st of 

April 2023. 

Participants actively engaged with the developed 

resources and explored the functionalities of the online 

platform firsthand. As a delightful addition to the event, 

they had the opportunity to visit two enchanting Czech 

castles, further enriching their experience. 

The LTTA fostered collaboration, knowledge sharing, and 

hands-on exploration, amplifying the project's mission of 

promoting financial literacy. 

“The European Commission’s support of this publication does not constitute an endorsement of the contents, which reflect the views only of the authors, 
and the Commission can not be held responsible for any use which may be made of the information therein.” Project Number: 2021-1-FR01-KA220-ADU-000026431 

 



THIRD MEETING IN TORREVIEJA AND NEXT STEPS 

The third partner meeting, held in Torrevieja on May 24th, 2023, marked an important 

moment for the Golden Skills project. During the meeting, partners reached crucial 

agreements on deadlines, paving the way for efficient progress. Additionally, the translation 

process for the developed materials has commenced, ensuring wider accessibility and 

impact. 

Looking ahead, partners are eagerly preparing to implement the educational program for 

parents and organize Family Learning Symposiums in their respective countries during the 

upcoming months. This hands-on approach reflects the project's commitment to 

empowering families through financial education. 

With each partner's active involvement, Golden Skills is making significant strides towards 

its goal of enhancing financial literacy around Europe. 

GET INVOLVED 

 

Would you like to learn more about the GOLDEN SKILLS project and stay updated? Visit our 

website www.goldenskills.eu or give us a like on our Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/goldenskillsproject!  

Thank you for your support. 
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